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March 18, 2011 

 

Dear Valued M/A-COM Technology Solutions Customer: 

First and foremost, our thoughts and prayers go out to the people of Japan as they begin to 
recover from the recent tragic events.  

We have completed an initial survey of all our suppliers and subcontractors.  The result is that, 
with the current material inventory on hand at M/A-COM Tech and our suppliers and 
subcontractors, there are no expected short-term supply chain concerns that would prevent us 
from continuing to support currently committed shipment dates. 
 
M/A-COM Tech is actively working with each of our supply chain partners who may have 
material sourced from Japan to see if there will be any long-term impact on materials and 
finished goods supplied to M/A-COM Tech.  We will be providing future updates if there is any 
impact to product deliveries.  

In the meantime, we will continue to extend our prayers and thoughtful wishes for recovery to 
those people and families who have been impacted by these terrible tragedies. 

Best regards, 

 

Kin Tan 
Vice President, Operations  


